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Medical Research Council 

reference 

DRB/S1A/73/705 

Dr Rosemary Briggs 
Oxford Haemophilia Centre 
Churchill Hospital 
Headington 
Oxford 0X3 7LJ 

Dear Rosemary 

National Institute for Biological 
Standards and Control 
Holly Hill, London NW3 6RB 

telegrams Medreslab LondonNW3 
telex 21911 (Medreslab Ldn) 
telephone 01-435 2232 

20th September 1974 

This is in reply to your letter of 16th September 

asking for a supply of the Internaticel Standard for B1.cod 

Coagulation Factor VIII. I think that ycu should know that ti,e 

material we are at pre t distributing (67/19) hr.s given a 

positive reaction in s4  ,.reeving tests fc:• f•epatitis 3 ai;.ttge:.. 

If, neverthc~les3, you are prepared to use this mrtariv! 0n yca_' 

own responsibility, please sign and return the attached lcttcr 

and we will send it forthwith. 

Yours sincerel.y, 

G RO-C 

D R Bangham 
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